
From: Peterson, Ashley

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2022 4:01 PM EDT

To: \"\"Weida\"\",\"\" Jason; Jason.Weida@ahca.myflorida.com

CC: Dalton, Ann

Subject: DUR/PT

Jason, due to the recent inquiries regarding gender dysphoria I ask if you could please attend our DUR

Board meeting to field any questions.  Kim Kellum is routinely invited to this meeting but is not always

able to attend.  Please let me know if you�d like to discuss.
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